
TO:  All FAMA Members

If you received an email from sedens@foutsfire.com with the subject line: "Important
notice from the Fire Apparatus Manufacturers' Association (FAMA)," please do not
open the email or the file.  This is not a legitimate FAMA communication, it is spam. 

Official FAMA member communications are sent via email using Constant Contact and
include the FAMA letterhead, unless it is direct from me (Sonya Kelly), in which case it
is usually sent from skelly@fama.org.

If you ever have any questions in regards to a FAMA communication being official or
SPAM please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your help in maintaining
FAMA's ability to effectively communicate with you.

Sonya Kelly
FAMA Business Manager 

Is a non-profit trade association, the members of FAMA are committed to enhancing the quality of the
fire apparatus industry and emergency service community through the manufacture and sale of safe,
efficient fire apparatus and equipment. With an overall goal of advancing and protecting the interests
of the fire and emergency services community, FAMA members work closely with national and
international organizations within the fire service. Members assist in the development of safety and
performance standards, and programs for improving fire apparatus and equipment. FAMA also
provides the fire and emergency services community with essential tools and information to help
promote the need for newer and safer apparatus.
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